
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

FROM: SAMANTHA PIERRET  

RE: PUBLIC HEARING FOR PLATTED STREET & ALLEY VACATIONS 

April 23, 2019 

 

Edwin Wyld, owner of the properties, has requested the vacation of a platted street and platted 

alleyway in the City of Cannon Falls. Attached is a map depicting the areas proposed to be 

vacated.  All of the neighbors bordering the platted alley signed the vacation petition.  

A public hearing must be held by the Council before granting platted street and alley vacations.   

Staff recommends approval of the vacations.  



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2422 

 

RESOLUTION VACATING PLATTED STREET AND ALLEYWAY IN  

THE CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

 

WHEREAS, it has been proposed to vacate part of an existing platted street and alleyway; and 

 

WHEREAS, following duly given notice, the City Council of Cannon Falls has held a public 

hearing and considered comments and objections thereto and found that the vacation of said 

platted street and alleyway is in the public interest.  

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF CANNON FALLS, 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA, that the following described platted street and alleyway 

is hereby vacated: 

 

The platted sixteen (16) foot wide and three hundred (300) foot long alleyway separating Block 1 

Lots 1, 2, 3 and 4 of the Schmidt Addition and the single parcel in Block 56 and the Southern ½ 

of Block 55 of the Original Plat of the City of Cannon Falls AND the platted eighty (80) foot 

wide and three hundred (300) foot long section of Colvill Street running east to west on Block 56 

and the Southern ½ of Block 55 Original Plat of the City of Cannon Falls. 

 

Adopted by the City Council of Cannon Falls this 7th day of May, 2019.  

 

CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

____________________________________ 

John O. Althoff, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST:_______________________________ 

       David Maroney, City Administrator 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 


